
Subject: Re: I think I found a substitute for the 2123 in 3-way
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 26 Mar 2007 14:36:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I was looking at the B&C drivers for a while, possibly to use them to replace the Magnums in the
Audiophile Series.  The B&C drivers look like capable parts.  But I have too many things on my
plate as it is, so I abandoned that, at least for now.
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